Group Visit:

A group of twenty eight (28) students along with two (2) Assistant Professors of Basirhat College, North 24
Parganas district, came to visit the Sangrahalaya on December 5, 2019. They were provided with a guided
tour of the galleries. After visiting the Sangrahalaya one of the teachers remarked ‘Very Good'.




